Commonwealth of Massachusetts Worcester Regional Retirement System

Kevin P. Blanchette • Chairman

Board Members: Rebecca L. Tuttle • Pauline M. Lajoie • Michael J. Donoghue • Eugene J. Durgin, Jr. Rachel Grimaldi • Executive Director

January 12, 2024

Dear Members,

Please be advised that the Worcester Regional Retirement System has concluded the election for membership on the Retirement Board. The results are as follows:

Ballots were counted on January 12, 2024 for the election to serve the three-year term that ends on December 31, 2026. Patrick Purcell received 428 votes. Robin Grimm, Ph.D. received 236 votes. Michael J. Donoghue received 1,756 votes and has been declared elected.

Thank you for your continued support of the Worcester Regional Retirement System.

Sincerely,

Rachel Grimaldi Executive Director